One person’s summer

‘It has been a busy period for me after the exam. I just came back from Bristol, where I attended a national volunteering conference. Then I started my internship last week. It is now a transition from a student to a full time staff. Finally it’s the weekend for my internship with P&G and I’ve only got through to the final interview with them. I did not get the offer and their feedback was about me being a first year student and possibly needing a bit more experience. Anyway I finally found two more internships this summer to gain more experience on my degree and doing some volunteering work. One is with the British Red Cross and the other is with UnLtd, the foundation of social entrepreneurs. 
My position with the Red Cross is the London 2012 Olympic Games Project Officer intern, which is about the planning and strategies of the Olympic projects from different services within the Red Cross. 
My position with UnLtd is the marketing intern, which is the liaison to link the social entrepreneurs with the business mentors from such companies as Ernst and Young, Mothercare and Actis. 
I have a lot to learn and even borrowed some books from the library on project management and marketing from the library. I am now experiencing the company cultures and they are really important. So I now have the chance to put some theories that I learnt from our course into practice. 
In late May, Volunteering England put me in touch with BBC and they conducted an interview on my 2008 volunteering experience in Beijing, and my thoughts on the London games. You can access the article on BBC website through the following link:

http://news.bbc.co.uk//local/london/hi/people_and_places/2012/newsid_8708000/8708362.stm 
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